
BLOOMFIELD DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

Public Hearing – USDA/RD Grant 

August 21,2023 at 6:00pm 

 
 

Those present were: Pat Wilson, Cecil Haley, Donna 

Deardorff, Rachel Clary and Bill Aslin. 

 

The mayor opened the discussion regarding the Development 

Corp’s submission of an application for funding through 

USDA/RD to purchase two new police vehicles. 

 

NO COMMENTS OR INTERESTED PARTIES 

 

With no comments or discussion, Donna Deardorff moved to 

close the public hearing.  Pat Wilson second.  All in 

favor. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes recorded by: ____________________________ 

                     Kari Standley, Secretary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


